
Meyers  plan  topic  of  2
meetings
There will be two meetings in October about the Meyers Area
Plan.

Both are informational in nature.

The first is Oct. 16 starting at 9am. The El Dorado County
Planning Commission is having a workshop to receive an update,
get feedback and offer direction about the plan.

The second meeting is Oct. 28 starting at 9am. This is the El
Dorado County Board of Supervisors’ annual lone meeting in
Tahoe.

Both meetings are at Lake Tahoe Airport.
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